
My name is Dirk McWhorter and I am asking you to vote no on HB 1325.  This bill is being pushed by the 

same people who are pushing another bill that will keep the North Dakota game and Fish from using 

funds from license dolllars for CWD.  If they do not want the Game and Fish to spend more money on 

CWD then why would you push a bill that would spend more money on CWD. 

Again, I urge you to vote no on HB1325 

Thank you 

Dirk McWhorter 


